
Adrian Symphony Orchestra Donation Request Policy 

The Adrian Symphony Orchestra is proud to support fellow non-profit organizations and schools within our 

community by donating concert tickets to be used in silent auctions, raffles, and other fundraising events. 

Approved requests will receive a voucher good for two tickets to a specific concert in Dawson Auditorium. All 

donation requests are filled at the discretion of the ASO and we cannot guarantee that all requests will be met.  

To qualify for a ticket donation, the requesting organization should meet the following conditions: 

• Benefiting organizations must be a current non-profit organization or school 

• Requests must be received at least 30 days prior to the event via one of the following methods: 

Mail: Adrian Symphony Orchestra 

 110 S Madison Street, 

  Adrian, MI 49221 

Fax:  (517) 264-3833 

Email:  info@adriansymphony.org 

• Requests must be presented on organization letterhead and include the name and date of the fundraising 

event and describe what the event proceeds will support  

• All requests should include full contact information including mailing address, phone number, and email 

address for a  primary contact person 

Other considerations: 

• Organizations are only permitted one donation per concert season 

• Donated vouchers must be redeemed for tickets by the winning individuals at the box office  

• Donated vouchers cannot be exchanged or returned for tickets to another concert or cash 

• Seating is not guaranteed and is at the discretion of the Adrian Symphony Orchestra staff  

• Donated vouchers are based on ticket availability and some restrictions may apply 

 
If your request is approved, you will receive an email letting you know that your request was accepted and that 

your ticket voucher is ready to be picked up at the ASO Office, located in Room 101 in Mahan Hall, Williams Street, 

on the Adrian College Campus.  

 

 


